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Greetings,

| am a public defense attorney representing people accused of felonies in King County, WA. | am
writing in support of the proposed amendment to CrR 8.3/CrRLJ 8.3. The present rule is insufficient
to incentivize prosecutors not to commit misconduct. Defendants in Washington courts do not have
a true remedy in the face of some egregious state misconduct. | urge you to adopt the proposed
change.

Thank you,

Madeline Hopper (she/her)

Public Defense Attorney

Northwest Defenders Division

King County Department of Public Defense

Work: 206-674-4700 ext. 75616
Cell: 206-739-8946
Fax: 206-674-4702
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